
 
 
EIPC Stakeholders, 
 
This is a bulletin of periodic updates on the EIPC project. If you do not wish to receive these updates or 
other EIPC stakeholder information, please email emiller@keystone.org  to be removed from the 
EIPClist. 
 
Recent SSC Events and Activities 

 The Stakeholder Steering Committee (SSC) last met February 7-8, 2011, in Arlington, VA. During 
that meeting, and a follow-up virtual meeting held February 11, the SSC approved the 8 Futures 
and 72 sensitivities to be modeled in Phase 1 of this study. The SSC also approved all of the 
modeling inputs for Future 1, Business As Usual (BAU) and the first 8 Sensitivities. The summary 
and recordings of these meetings can be found on the EIPC website.  

 
 The Modeling Work Group (MWG) has been working to specify the modeling inputs for the 

remaining Futures and sensitivities. They met in person immediately following the SSC meeting 
on February 9th and data subteams have been meeting weekly by phone. At the SSC Webinar 
held March 15th  the MWG gave an overview of key decision items they will present to the SSC 
at its upcoming meeting. The March 15th webinar recording and summary will be posted to the 
website shortly. 

 
 Also at the March 15th SSC Webinar, the SSC approved changes to its Charter as proposed by the 

Governance Task Force. The changes were related to the deadlines for distributing meeting 
materials to stakeholders. A redline version of the charter which shows these changes may be 
viewed here. 

 
 The EIPC released the Roll-up Report on March 7th and the Roll-up Work Group has been 

compiling a list of lessons learned to share with the SSC at its next meeting. 
 
Upcoming SSC Events and Activities 

 The next SSC meeting will be held March 28-29 in Chicago. The key decision items for this 
meeting are the modeling inputs for the remaining Futures and sensitivities. In-person 
registration is closed, but interested stakeholders may attend via webinar – click here for Day 1 
webinar registration, and here for Day 2 webinar registration. 

 
 In advance of this SSC meeting, a webinar will be held on March 24th from 2-3:30 p.m. EDT, 

during which CRA will preview the initial BAU results. Click here to register for the March 24th 
webinar. 

 
 The following SSC meeting will be held May 18-19, 2011, location TBA. 

 



 Interested stakeholders are also invited to listen to a forum on Friday, March 25, at 9:30 a.m. 
EDT, during which EISPC members will have the opportunity to ask questions of CRA on the BAU 
results and to deliberate on any outstanding issues in advance of the SSC meetings.  You can find 
more information on the EISPC website.   

 
 EISPC is also sponsoring a demonstration of the PowerWorld power flow simulation tool on 

Monday, March 21st.  Please see the EISPC website for information about how to join the 
webinar. 

                                                                                                   
 
Reminders 

 All meetings are posted on the calendar page on our website. Check it often to stay informed 
about upcoming events. 
 

Thank you for participating in the EIPC process. 
 


